
St. Helen Catholic School Board Meeting 

Thursday, February 16, 2017 

 

 

 

*No minutes for February 16
th

 meeting 
 

 

This is to advise that the regularly scheduled SCHOOL BOARD meeting for THURSDAY, Feburary 16. 2017 

has been CANCELLED.  Fr. Jim led the Board members on a tour of the new educational facility in lieu of the 

regularly scheduled meeting. 

 

The next regularly scheduled SCHOOL BOARD meeting will be held on MARCH 9, 2017. 

 

 

 




